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Friday March 7th 2025, 
 
Dear parents, 
 
This week has been Book Week in Straits International School Rawang, with our 
purposeful sessions and activities culminating in yesterday's World Book Day 
events. Thank you to all parents who supported in any way, and in particular to 
those who contributed so wonderfully by reading stories which we have posted 
online to showcase our love of books and reading across our whole community. 
 
Next week is another busy and productive week in our school. From Tuesday 
March 11th to Friday March 14th we will be welcoming visitors from our ISP 
regional and global teams to Straits International School Rawang for our LIP 
(Learning Improvement Process) Review. This is our school’s first ever in-person 
review, with all other iterations of this improvement process being self-
assessments by school leaders, and we are very much looking forward to 
engaging in professional dialogue so that we can continue to constantly strive for 
the very best for our students. It may be that you see some of our visitors in 
school each day, and it would be very much appreciated if you could also take 
the time to welcome them and to feed back your honest perspectives about 
where we are as a school and what you feel we need to do to improve further. 
Your views as parents will always be key to the strategies we seek to implement. 
 
Finally this week, parents should note that we will be conducting our first 
lockdown drill of the academic year later this term, on Tuesday April 8th. Further, 
more detailed information will follow in due course, once we have also outlined 
what will happen and why we are doing this to our students. We have made 
some modifications to our PA system which we feel will improve our lockdown 
procedures, hence the slightly later date in the academic year than would 
perhaps be usual for our first drill of this kind. 
 
As always, if parents would like to contact me directly about any of the issues 
outlined above, then please feel free to email me directly. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Campus Principal – Straits International School Rawang 
s.miles@rawangsisgroup.edu.my 
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